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Rules Committee,

There was a good reason for the Electoral College which was established in Article II, Section
1 of the U.S. Constitution, and it still holds true today. Therefore I will not and can not support
HB 2927.

John O'Donnell

John O'Donnell 
lookingglass1944@gmail.com 
2621 NW Crossing Drive 
Bend, Oregon 97703
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